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Tuesday 1st November


Dear Parents/Guardians,

In order to support a love of books and reading, we have arranged for the children in The Terrific Tigers to visit Biddulph Library on Wednesday 16th November.  During the visit, the children will listen to a carefully chosen story, complete a craft activity related to the book and will choose a book which they will check out of the library.  The books will stay in school for the children to enjoy before we return them prior to the return date.  

In order for this to go ahead, every child needs to become a member of Staffordshire Libraries.  Please complete the form, whether they are already a member or not, by Monday 7th October in order for the membership cards to be prepared.  When you return the form, please send in your child’s library card, if they have one. 

By returning the form, you are giving permission for us to share the details given with Staffordshire Libraries. 

Yours sincerely,


[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs McAulay 
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